
Tarka Class - Home learning week ending 11th November   

The children have enjoyed been authors this week! Using our English text as inspiration, 

Tarka class started to write their own books about their feelings.  

In art, we learned about primary and secondary colours, mixed primary to make secondary 

colours and painted them onto a colour wheel.  

We continued our learning about The Great Fire of London and sequenced the most 

important parts of the event. 

The children started practising singing our nativity songs with Codden class. They are 

excited about the roles they are playing in the performance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend  

 

Home learning: Decorate a poppy for Remembrance Day (see printed 

template in book bag). You can use colouring pencils, crayons, pastels, paint, 

collage, glitter… anything you like. Bring your poppy back into school next week and 

we will use them to make a class wreath. 

Reading: Remember to keep up with your reading over half term. You can 

read your guided reading book or share storybooks that you have at home.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


